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Gentlemen: 

 

I am a Bend psychologist. I train other psychologists, through the Oregon 

Psychological Association and the American Psychological Association, in the clinical 

intervention known as Parent Counseling. 

 

There is  SO MUCH CLINICAL INFORMATION that access to cell phones during the 

school day interferes with both learning and with mental health, that I implore you to 

do the right thing, PASS THIS BILL FOR THE SAKE OF OUR CHILDREN.  

 

DO NOT TIE IT UP IN COMMITTEE FOR POLITICAL REASONS.  

 

Our children's mental health and learning transcends politics. 

 

Dr. Richard Formica 


